
City of Strathmoor Manor  
Minutes for March 27, 2018 
 
 
In attendance were the following: Commissioners:  Brian Cobb, Brooke Heitz, Susan 
Stopher, and John Harrison, Attorney.   
 
The Meeting Minutes for February,  2018 were approved. 
 
Police Business   
 
The reports for January and February were reviewed. 
 
Resident Business - None 
 
 
Financial Report -  
 
The monthly financial information was not available for review. 
The FY 2015/16 final statement to DLG and audit will be reviewed in May. 
General City -  
Google Fiber - No updates were available. 
Stopher will contact the Village and Strathmoor Police about needing the contract 
updates of dates and charges prior to April 224th. 
 
City Business/Legal –  
Registration of the rental properties will be done after receipt of the property rolls in 
April. 
First reading of the ordinance in Series 2018, Number 2 for the tax rate for FY 2018-19 
was done.  
 
Maintenance Report - 
Stopher reported on the following for Zandona: 
-Korphage’s has begun installation of the park plantings.  Also, Nally will do spring clean 
up in the circle.  
-The snow removal contract and expenses to date were reviewed.  It was agreed to 
review this at the April meeting.  
 
Communication 
The next newsletter will be in May with the tax rate, budget and reminder on rental 
property registration..  
 
 
Next meeting is April 24, 2018.   


